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We've heard a lot of talk about 
diversity on this campus. It seems 
like everywhere we turn, we 
hear this buzzword being thrown 
around. But how, exactly, do we 
define diversity? And are we re­
ally making strides toward a more 
diverse university?

For this edition of The Edge, our 
cover story investigates whether 
or not Elon walks the walk, or just 
talks the talk. It looks at how the 
university conceptualizes diversity 
and where we stand compared to 
other schools.

This edition also covers lighter 
pieces appropriate for the fall sea­
son: from tutorials on how to start 
a fire without matches to the best 
hot chocolate recipe, we’ve got you 
covered for the fast-approaching 
colder weather. Also, in honor of 
our 125th anniversary, we've pulled 
together the most notable fashion 
through the years. It ranks as my 
favorite #tbt thus far.
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